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Suffolk Lullaby Trust; minutes of the meeting held on Monday 30th January 2017
at Rowan House, 25 Hillside Road, Bury St Edmunds IP32 7EA 
Those present were: Christopher Boothby, Derek Dunstone, Sally Nice, DI Andy Footer, Andrea Corser, Wendy Smith, Maylin Gosling and Sally Dunstone.
Apologies were received from Sarah Wilson (RDO Lullaby Trust) and Peter Powell. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The minutes of the last meeting had been circulated and were approved by the Chairman.
Matters Arising
Fundraising  
It was suggested we hold a barn dance to raise funds.  Wendy has researched a local band that charges £350 for 2 hours, including a caller.  With regard to a venue, various locations were suggested in the Bury St Edmunds area.
ACTION Wendy agreed to contact Moreton Hall Community Centre and Haughley Barn for quotes for hiring their         venue on 30th September 2017.
ACTION Sally Nice to contact Hawstead Barn for quotes as above.
Website Update
Derek reported that our page on the Lullaby Trust website has been removed due to the website being re-designed.
ACTION Derek to contact Jenny Ward to confirm we have a local group page and that our web address (www.lullabytrust.org.uk/suffolk) is re-instated.
Befriending 
Sally Nice has had no calls locally, but has been busy volunteering on the national helpline.
SIDS Update/Protocol
Andy reported 1 event late in 2016. A few issues were raised as Suffolk and Cambridgeshire authorities were involved, but the protocol worked. Andy is currently writing a report and is still awaiting the final report on cause of death.

CONI Update
Andrea has 1 parent on the CONI scheme.  4 monitors are being serviced.  The MR10 monitor is going out of service in 2018.  The new monitors are more expensive but the servicing will be less.  Lullaby Trust HQ has been in touch with Andrea regarding funding for the new monitors.  Andrea does not require any packs or sensors at the moment.
Heallth Education
ACTION Derek to follow-up obtaining a link from the Lullaby Trust website to www.isisonline.org.uk
Treasurers Update
Wendy reported that the only change this year is interest of £4.86.
AOB
Date of next meeting Monday 5th June 2017 at 7.30pm.
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